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Cybersecurity Tips at the Toms River Library 
 
TOMS RIVER – The Toms River Branch of the Ocean County Library will host “How to Be 
Safe in Cyberspace” at 2 p.m. on Saturday, Dec. 14. 
 
Thomas Kenney, an internet technology professional who specializes in developing 
corporate cybersecurity tools, will conduct the program. Kenney, who holds a master’s 
degree in mathematics from Georgian Court University in Lakewood, is currently involved 
in five software development projects. 
 
Kenney will describe cyber threats emerging in home devices, and how to mitigate them 
beyond firewalls and antivirus software. 
 
The branch is at 101 Washington Street. 
 
Registration is required for this free program. To register, call the branch at 732-349-
6200, or visit theoceancountylibrary.org/events. 
 
Free parking is available, daily after 5 p.m., and all day Saturday and Sunday, in the top 
and middle levels of the Toms River municipal parking garage behind the library. Free 
parking is available anytime on all levels of the Ocean County garage on Hooper Avenue. 
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